
9910102 CHANNELIZING DEVICE MATERIALS 
COMMENTS FROM INTERNAL/INDUSTRY REVIEW 

Ananth Prasad  
(850) 942-1405 

aprasad@ftba.com 
Comments: (5-13-21, Internal) 
A question .. 
Will this be representative of the delineators on the IPL?  Also, there are other heights of tubular 
delineators other than 36". Finally, there are delineators on traffic separators. 
Response:  
 
****************************************************************************** 

Karen Byram 
(850) 414-4353 

karen.byram@dot.state.fl.us 
Comments: (5-13-21, Internal) 
The APL approved manufacturers of these devices will need to notified of the change. My office 
will handle the notification when the specification goes out for Industry Review. Other than that, 
I do not anticipate any effects to the APL or Product Evaluation. Thank you for the opportunity 
to review. 
Response:  
 
****************************************************************************** 
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